
Hi Avonworth
Neighbors!

Join us for a fun-filled evening celebrating


the cultures of our community!  This event is


a family-friendly interactive evening to learn


about our neighbors' cultures through


literature and art activities.  



This event will feature activities from 

Holi and Passover.



This is the second of several "Hi Neighbor!"


cultural events planned for this school year!

In order to have enough supplies, we are asking

families to sign-up in advance using the link below:




Wednesday, March 16th, 2022
Avonworth Primary Center

6:30 - 7:45 PM



This event is made possible through a grant/partnership with Kidsburgh! 

RSVP HERE

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0848A9AF2DABFA7-hiavonworth1

